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Subject: FW: For attention of Ruth o'Hare, ACC licensing board

From:
Sent: 31 December 2014 07:40
To: Licensing
Subject:

I had previously submitted my opposition to the proposed supermarket development at 122 Broomhill
Road. Although ACC chose to listen to the views of the local people, the Scottish Government overturned the
decision made by ACC.

I would now like to submit my opposition to the granting of an off sales licence to the proposed
supermarket. Broomhill Road is a residential area and already has one shop within close proximity to no. 122 which
has an alcohol licence. Another facility is not required – particularly given that there are also a number of
supermarkets very close by on Holburn Street which have alcohol licences.

Best regards,


